SCARSDALE HIGH SCHOOL
WORLD LANGUAGES DEPARTMENT

                                                                  GRADING POLICY
 
It is the policy of the World Language Department that student grades will be based on performance in all language skills:  Listening, speaking, reading, and writing.  Class participation is also to be taken into consideration.
In addition, it is our policy that the teacher(s) of a given course determine the formulation of the final grade and that this formula be the same for all sections of that course.
This year we are piloting the use of a rolling gradebook schoolwide.  That means  that each marking period grade will be a cumulative grade of student progress that will be reported at the four points throughout the year.    Grades are based primarily on class participation, homework, quizzes and presentations, and essays, test scores and projects.  Classroom participation and conscientious homework preparation are expected, not extra credit.  The final grade is the cumulative reflection of student performance throughout the year. 


